
    
  
  
   
  
  

   
 
 
Dear  
 
Freedom of Information request 

 
Thank you for your email of 12 November 2015 in which you requested the following information  
 

“I would like to have a copy of the speech that Boris Johnson gave about the emissions 
at the proposed cruise terminal at Enderby Wharf as reported by The Wharf newspaper, 
below 
http://www.wharf.co.uk/news/local-news/boris-aims-cut-air-quality-10106062” 
 

The article to which you refer to was not a speech but was discussed at Mayor’s Question Time in 
September 2015 (MQT). I have provided a link with the question and answers raised 
 
http://questions.london.gov.uk/QuestionSearch/searchclient/questions/question 283505?fa
cet=true&q={!boost%20b=recip(ms(NOW,question meetingdate dt),3.16e-
11,1,1)}question solrsummary t%3A(enderby%20waharf)&facet.field=question questionby
s&facet.field=question questionbyparty s&facet.field=question answerby s&facet.field=que
stion meetingtype s&facet.field=question year i&facet.field=question theme s&facet.field
=question answered s&facet.limit=-
1&facet.mincount=1&facet.date=question meetingdate dt&facet.date.start=2000-05-
01T00%3A00%3A00.000Z%2FDAY&facet.date.end=2016-02-
05T00%3A00%3A00.000Z%2FDAY%2B1DAY&facet.date.gap=%2B1DAY&json.nl=map&fq=que
stion meetingdate dt%3A%5B2015-09-01T00%3A00%3A00Z%20TO%202015-09-
30T23%3A59%3A59Z%5D 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that you 
quote the reference at the top of this letter.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Meena Shah 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
complaints procedure, available at: http://www.london.gov.uk/mayor-assembly/gla/governing-
organisation/freedom-information. 
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